
 

 

 

22 February 2024         Our Ref: C56279 

By email: fyi-request-25441-81476971@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe, John, 

Official Information Act 1982 (OIA): CAC Member Publishing 

I refer to your official information request dated 18 January 2024 for the following. 

"May I kindly seek further information for the timeline of publishing the CAC if there 

is a timeline. Also what sort of information (you have decided) will be publish online 

and would you be able to let me know by replying to this email once the link is 

available to the public?  

In the email, you have mentioned seeking consent, is there a form for CAC member 

to sign or what sort of consent you are talking about here." 

We have considered your request under the OIA. 

Information being released 

We can confirm that we have determined at this time to publish the names of CAC panel 
members on our website. We are currently working through the timeline for publication, 
but anticipate that it will be within the next month. We will notify you as requested once 
this has been completed.  

In terms of consent, we have contacted all CAC panel members outlining our intention to 
publish names on the REA website and sought any objections or concerns around the 
publication. This process was concluded on 9 February 2024.  

Next steps 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

Herman Visagie 

General Counsel  

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/
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